
 

The J O Hambro team recognised Next’s inadequate transparency and lack of commitment

towards reducing plastic use, despite discussions and a lack of progress noted in the 2022
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Sustainability Report. Following successful engagement, Next implemented some policy

changes and better plastic pledges.

For more information see page 47 of J O Hambro’s Stewardship Report 2023 online. 
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